
Thunder Bay Amateur Radio Club
February 23rd, 2021

Minutes  - Meeting conducted on Zoom

This meeting was just a discussion meeting starting at about 7:05 PM

President Doug, WD8Z – present

Vice President Jerry W8KQ - present

Treasurer  Glenn WK8P – present

Secretary Dick W1UP - present

There were 15 members and no guests who signed into the Zoom meeting.  Two members 
participated from Florida.

This meeting was more of a discussion session that  included the following topics:

We discussed among the attendees the following:

• K8QBZ Discussed the 440 repeater status.  Probably the best plan was to wait until the
hospital building project was completed and get installed at the hospital.

• KG8N & WD8Z talked about their activation to the Devil’s Lake Park activation.  They 
were on the air between shortly after noon until about 2:45 PM.  Had loads of fun and 
made about 60 contacts each on 40 and 20 meters and got very cold.  They are 
anxious to do it again.

• WK8P reviewed the club’s finances.

• W1UP talked about obtaining Tax Exempt status for the club.  The officers will meet to 
discuss this and review there findings with the membership at the March meeting.  

• Future meetings will be on ZOOM until we can meet some place, even if it is out of 
doors.

• The problems with the repeater use during the Sno-Drift Rally were discussed.  WD8Z 
and/or WK8P will contact the rally folks and discuss what needs to be changed.

We finished at about 8:00 PM.


